
 

 

Our Ref:  BB/kmd/Y11/mockexams 
 
14 October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re:  Y11 GCSE Mock Examinations 
 Tuesday, 19 November – Wednesday, 4 December 2024 
 
Year 11 students have been working incredibly hard since their return to school in September 
and have more recently been preparing for their mock examinations.  These will take place 
from Tuesday, 19 November until Wednesday, 4 December 2024 in the exam hall (unless 
special consideration is required). 
 
We will be speaking to students in school, but would remind you that full details of the mock 
examinations, including revision materials and examination timetables (a copy of which is 
included in this letter showing relevant timings) are available on the school’s website: 
 
https://www.oldburywells.com/media/61017/y11-mock-exam-tt-novdec-2024-web.pdf 
 
For examinations taking place in tutor time, period 1 and period 2, students should go directly 
to the West Hall upon arrival at school.   
 
For examinations taking place in period 3 and 4, students should go directly to West Hall after 
break. 
 
Students not involved in examinations should attend their normal lessons. 
 
If students are uncertain about any of the arrangements, it is essential that, in the first instance, 
they speak to their Head of Year and other key staff. 
 
I wish students every success for their examinations, which are extremely important in the 
build up to their GCSE exams later in the summer.  I know that all students will be putting lots 
of work into revision and working hard with teachers to ensure the very best preparation.  Can 
I thank parents in anticipation of their support to ensure their child approaches these exams 
in a positive manner, using the opportunity to its full benefit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Bruce Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 
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